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Kyle Nekimken graduated from
Los Alamos High School in June
of 2005.  He will be continuing his
education by studying
engineering at California
Polytechnic State University in
San Luis Obispo.  Prior to
working at Los Alamos National
Laboratory, Kyle received a
LANL Foundation Bronze
scholarship.  Kyle has been
working on smart-materials
demonstration projects and
developing wireless impedance
sensing nodes for structural
health monitoring applications.


